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Hello,

My name is Ben Ober and | am a resident on Murnan Road in Galloway where this proposed solar
farm would like to build. The case number is 20-1679-EL-BGN: Pleasant Prairie solar. I am writing
to encourage the board to deny the request to put this solar farm in. It will destroy the farm land and
agricultural land in this area. It will decrease the property values of everyone surrounding this farm. |
would like to be down as an intervener since legal counsel is not required. Please let me know what
else | need to do for this. I also have other neighbors that would like to as well as we are all against
this future eye sore. There are other areas that are not where people are living that would be a better
fit for a farm like this.

Ben Ober
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